
   

 

 

 
  
 Headteacher North Street 
Mrs P. Kossowicz  Langham 
 Holt 
Telephone/Fax Norfolk 
(01328) 830377 NR25 7DG 
 

e-mail: office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk 
www.langhamvillageschool.com 

 
7th November 2024              
 

 
Coral Class trip to Wells Library 19.11.24 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday the 19th November we are taking Coral Class to the library in Wells. We 
will leave after lunch and be back in time for the end of the school day. We will have 
an introduction, a tour and story time.  
 
There will be an opportunity to take a book out. If your child already has a library 
card could they please bring it on the day. If not you can fill in the form in your child’s 
bag and return it as soon as possible. Your child will then be provided with a card on 
the day of the trip. 
 
Please give permission and contribute £2 towards the cost of travel on Scopay. 
 
Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs P Kossowicz 

 
Mrs P Kossowicz 
Headteacher  


